

Our regular newsletter will be delivered later in the fall.

Meanwhile, we invite you to enjoy some photographs of the many activities planned and executed by the Friends of the Schoolhouse during the spring and summer . . .



Preparing for our heritage garden was the first activity of the Spring. Meantime, Schoolmistress welcomed pupils on every available school day.











The Queen Victorian Fête was again a success, with many new attractions being added. There was much interest in the Queen Victorian doll, seen with its creator.





















The Strawberry Social was again a delightful success, with tickets in great demand. And the strawberries were perfect!















The Annual General Meeting allowed us to reflect on our year's activities and make plans, such as painting the schoolroom.







Preparing for a visit by the trustees. Friends also catered for many retirements and other functions at the schoolhouse. And after, there is always time to relax.







